
Why Single Stream Recycling? 
Sullivan County has gone Single Stream—Recycling, that is!  Single Stream Recycling is a 

proven way to increase the quantity of materials recovered for recycling and decrease 

the amount of garbage produced—which saves us all money and time.  

Q & A 

Q.  What is Single Stream Recycling? 

A.   Single Stream Recycling (SSR) is a convenient method of collecting many types of 

recyclables all together in one container.  SSR consolidates recyclable paper, glass, 

plastic and metals for easy storage, collection and transport to recycling facilities for 

processing.  

Q. Who offers Single Stream Recycling collection? 

A. Private solid waste haulers and municipal sanitation departments in Sullivan County 

offer curbside SSR to their clients.  

Q.  Will the switch to Single Stream be difficult? 

A. Not at all.  In fact, the transition to a Single Stream Recycling processing method is 

happening seamlessly at County facilities—meaning customers may continue to sort 

their recyclables just as they always have, while comfortably adapting to Single Stream 

over time at their own pace.   

Q.  Will Sullivan County Transfer & Recycling Drop-off Stations accept SSR? 

A. YES!  County solid waste and recycling facilities have been adapted to accept SSR.  

Containers are available for Single Stream Recyclables at all Sullivan County drop-off 

stations. Please check with our station staff for the proper drop off containers to use.  

Q. Does Single Stream really increase recycling? 

A. Yes—Double-digit recycling increases have been reported in communities that 

convert to Single Stream Recycling.  Improved convenience means better compliance 

with mandatory recycling regulations—which means more recycling!  Recycle and 

$ave today! 

For additional information, please call the  

Sullivan County Dept. of Solid Waste & Recycling at      

845-807-0291.   

 


